
From: Blake Lockwood
To: _GOHSEP-Entire
Subject: UCG Meeting
Date: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 10:44:11 AM

Team,
 
There will be a UCG meetings here at GOHSEP, 7667 Independence Blvd., tomorrow Thursday
March 7th.
 
Please be aware that ALL RESERVED parking spots are to be left vacant for our visiting guest.
  
Thank you for your cooperation!
 
 
v/r
 

Blake Lockwood
Section Chief, Facility Management
Governor’s Office of Homeland Security & Emergency Preparedness
7667 Independence Blvd
Baton Rouge, La 70806
Cell:225-305-2757
Office:225-925-7424
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